April 20, 2010
Mr. Able Done,
Director,
DC Construction Ltd.,
Box 33,
Newland, England
Dear Mr. Done,
ARC Construction Ltd. is an international construction company who has served across various countries like US, Canada, Australia, China and UAE. We have newly launched our construction services in your country and would take this opportunity to collaborate with you in order to establish the strongest construction brand in the UK.
Our experience involves building dams, residential complexes, multiplexes, malls, infrastructure of an entire city, so on and so forth. If you believe that our services would be helpful for your company and its enhancement please join hands with us and let’s serve better.
We intend to take up the government projects and thus serve the country with our decades of expertise and concern for the environment.
We look forward to your cooperation and positive response.
Yours sincerely,
Matthew Burner,
[Sign]
Chief General Manager,
ARC Construction Ltd.

